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To whom it may involve,

Pierce Lake Early Childhood Center is a nonprofit preschool for children ages 3,4,5 run
by Community Education of the Chelsea School District.

Each year we hold a Community Involved Preschool Carnival and Silent Auction. This
year it will be held on February 8th from 10:30 am-12:00 pm at Pierce Lake Early Childhood
Center. This is our biggest fundraiser of the year. It could not be possible without the help of
local businesses that donate items for the silent auction. If you are interested in donating an
item for our Silent Auction please contact us.

The Carnival and Silent Auctions raise money for various activities at the preschool.
Some items include the purchase of new books for the classroom libraries, art supplies, and
materials that support our indoor and outdoor learning spaces. In addition, funds raised are
used for enrichment activities such as a visit from the Critter Gal, who brings a variety of
animals for the children to experience up close, and a visit from Mother Goose who reads
stories and acts out nursery rhymes.

We would like to invite local businesses that can donate items for our silent auction to
support our school fundraiser. Local businesses that donate will be recognized at the carnival.
We look forward to hearing from you. As the saying goes, “It takes a village to raise a child.”
and the Pierce Lake Early Childhood Center would love your support. Items can be dropped off
at the Pierce Lake Early Childhood Center Office.

Thank You,

Sarah Barth

Early Childhood Director
734-433-2204 ext 4005
sbarth@chelseaschools.org

Lisa Nickel Director of Special Ed and Early Childhood
734-433-2200 ext 6083
Inickel@chelseaschools.org




